
 

                  
Governing Board Regular Meeting/Study Session of November 11, 2020 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District Governing Board conducted a remote regular 
meeting/study session on Wednesday, November 11, 2020, beginning with closed session at 
3:00 p.m., followed by the public meeting/study session at 4:00 p.m. 
 
High School Graduation and Outreach 
The Governing Board heard a presentation from District Educational Services staff on the 
enrollment and success of recent high school graduates within the District’s service area. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 
 

 a Contra Costa College renewal agreement with American Medical Response to 
provide clinical experience for EMT students; 

 a new Diablo Valley College agreement with Orion Academy to provide a three-unit 
class in the spring 2021 semester; 

 a new District agreement with Rancho Solano Community College District to support 
the work of the Strong Workforce Program initiative; and 

 a Los Medanos College (LMC) renewal agreement with Contra Costa County, 
Employment and Human Services to conduct foster pride/adopt pride curriculum 
workshops. 

 
2021-22 Academic Calendar Approved 
The Governing Board approved the 2021-22 Academic Calendar that already received support 
from United Faculty and Local 1.  It was noted that going forward in 2021, Veterans Day will be 
observed Districtwide on November 11. 
 
Educational Master Plan 
LMC staff presented and received Governing Board approval of their 2020-25 Educational 
Master Plan, which functions as the blueprint for the college’s organizational development and 
the fulfillment of its mission. 
 
Sustainability Report 
Facilities staff shared a presentation highlighting the Districtwide progress on sustainability 
throughout the 2019-20 fiscal year. 
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Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Greg Enholm, Secretary     

(Ward 5) • Vicki Gordon (Ward 2) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) •Mansu Kim, Student Trustee 
 

 

 



 
Veterans Resolution Approved 
The Governing Board unanimously approved a resolution honoring men and women currently 
serving in the Armed Forces of the United States of America, as well as employee and student 
veterans. 
 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2020, AT 5:00 P.M.   
 


